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Sent: 05 May 2018 21:02

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Robertsbridge Vintage Railway Proposal

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a resident within the village of East Sussex, and | am writing to you, in objection of the proposed
RVR train line.

The proposed vintage railway threatens environmental damage to an area already affected by flooding, and will
bring poor air pollution to an AOB.

The proposal also includes a level crossing on the A21. The installation of a level crossing will create a build-up of
traffic along an already slow moving section of carriageway, creating additional pollution.

No evidence has been shown that this proposal is in anyway beneficial to anyone except the RVR.

Liam Godber

Liam Godber
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